
We have new developments in the lunch on truck dispute. As anticipated, oral
closing submissions were made by Armaguard and the TWU in the Commission
on Friday, 4 November 2022.

It is more important than ever that every worker is a
union member to give workers a powerful voice. 

If you’re not a member or know someone who isn’t,
scan the QR code to join now or click here

IF YOU'RE NOT A MEMBER, JOIN TODAY.

Members have been strong in keeping Armaguard to account.

Let's stay strong and united - together we can win!
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We are now waiting on a final decision from the Fair Work Commission. We do
not have a time frame for when a decision will be arrived at in this matter.

Your TWU team will inform you of any decision as soon as it is handed down by the
Commission.

https://twuaus.com/VICJOIN

